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SATURDAY, 26th   
Vigil: First Sunday of Advent   

4:30 PM:  Rose Beauchemin req by her mom & for  
             all parishioners   
 

SUNDAY,  November 27th   
First Sunday of Advent  

8:30AM: Clayton Rush, Sr. req by a friend 
10:30AM: Steve Mroz req by the Clark family  
  

MONDAY, November 28th   
8:10AM:  Morning Prayer  
8:30AM:   Doris Chauvette req by Elaine Chauvette   
 

TUESDAY, November 29th  
8:10AM:  Morning Prayer  
8:30 AM:  Chris Davis req by Ron & Ingrid Fish   
 

WEDNESDAY, November 30th  
St. Andrew, Apostle  

8:10AM:  Morning Prayer  
8:30AM:  Edward Marchand req by Laura Dusseault  
 

THURSDAY, December 1st   
NO MASS 
 

FRIDAY, December 2nd   
NO MASS  
 

SATURDAY, December 3rd   
Vigil: Second Sunday of Advent   

4:30 PM: Catherine Levesque req by Mr. &  
     Mrs. James Bean  
 

SUNDAY,  December 4th   
Second Sunday of Advent  

8:30AM: Deceased members of the Richmond family req 
  by their family and for all parishioners  
10:30AM: Joann Schuettinger req by Josephine Plant   

Do What You Can!! 
 
The reading from the prophet Isaiah this Sunday con-
tains a remarkable prediction--the end of war between 
nations (Isaiah 2:4). So why hasn't it been fulfilled? 
We can look to the second reading and the Gospel for 
some hints. 
Both readings talk about being awake and ready for 
our salvation (Romans 13:12) or the coming of the 
Son of Man (Matthew 24:39). Being awake doesn't 
mean consuming lots of coffee or turning the music 
volume all the way up. Paul calls it "putting on the 
Lord Jesus Christ" as a soldier would put on armor 
before a battle. He even mentions rivalry and jealousy 
as attitudes to avoid. What if we not only avoided 
them, but also taught our children to avoid them? 
What if everyone eventually learned not to be jealous 
and hateful? 
We are a long way from ending all wars. There are 
still people who teach hate to the poor instead of help-
ing to feed them. There are still people who get rich 
selling the weapons of war. This brings us back to the 
first reading, in which Isaiah speaks of beating swords 
into plowshares. Instead of trying to stop all wars, 
could we at least show forgiveness to someone who 
has hurt us? Maybe we need to be ready to share our 
faith. Maybe we have to be awake to any opportunity 
to show God's love to those around us. If we can just 
be patient with other people's faults and weaknesses, 
we may not stop all wars, but we will be prepared for 
the coming of the Prince of Peace. 
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Mass Schedule 
 

Saturday:  4:30 pm 
Sunday :  8:30 am and 10:30 am 
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Friday:  8:30 am 
Holy Days: anticipated Mass (evening before) @7:00 
  pm & 8:30 am on the Holy Day 

 
Parish Office/Rectory:  424-3757 
Pastor:  Rev. Msgr. Paul Bouchard       
  Email:  FrPaul@olmnh.org 
Deacon:  Mr. John Castelot            
  Email:  deaconjohn@olmnh.org 
Pastoral Associate:  Marie Dancy       
  Email:  mdancy@olmnh.org 
Director of Parish Religious Education:  Elaine Lamb 
  Email:  emlamb2@olmnh.org  
Office Manager: Catherine Guman 
  Email:  cguman@olmnh.org  
  

 
 
 
 
The Sanctuary Lamp for the week of November 26th  
through December 2nd is lit in memory of  Edward 
Marchand.   
 

If you would like an opportunity to dedicate the Sanctuary 
Lamp, over the Tabernacle, in memory of a deceased 
loved one or for a special intention, please contact the par-
ish office at 424-3757.   



OUR LADY OF MERCY PARISH  MERRIMACK, NH  

 
 
 
        Advent Celebration  
     Lessons and Carols  
 

Monday 
November 28, 2016  @ 7 PM  
 

Please join us in an evening of  
music, scripture, and prayer.  
 
 

The Festival of Lessons and Carols is a ser-
vice of Scripture and song that dates to the 
late 19th century.  In this service, we listen 
to nine Scripture lessons which recount the 
Fall, the promise of a Messiah, the Incarna-
tion, and the Great Commission to preach 
the Good News.  Each lesson is followed by 
a carol or other song that reflects on the les-
son's message and a brief prayer.  
              
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ALL ARE WELCOME.  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As we prepare for Advent, come to the Lord and expe-
rience the extraordinary grace of His forgiveness! 

PARISH PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY 
IN NEED OF YARN 

 
If anyone would like to donate some new 
yarn for the ladies in this ministry (from baby 
yarn to worsted), please drop it off at the parish office 
anytime Monday thru Friday from 9am to 4pm.  It would 
be greatly appreciated.  

THANK YOU  
TO OUR LADIES GUILD 

 
We wish to thank the members of the 
Ladies Guild for their continued sup-
port of our parish.  They have once 
again contributed to the cost of  the 
new yearly missals for our parish and they have also 
graciously contributed toward the purchase of  a new 
Advent vestment for Fr. Paul.   Thank you to our won-
derful group of ladies.  They are truly a blessing.   

How Many People does it Take to Hold 
Up a giant Rosary? 

 
(answer 65) 

 
The Life Matters Ministry invites everyone to join us 
after the Mass of the Immaculate Conception, on 
Wednesday, December 7th.  Mass is at 7:00 pm and the 
Rosary begins right after Mass.  The Knights of Colum-
bus will be there with their giant Living Rosary.  What 
an awesome feeling it is to join your fellow parishion-
ers in praying the Rosary, one of the most powerful 
prayer tools we have!  Come and hold a bead and pray 
with us this Advent to the Blessed Mother for peace in 
our world and for all people to recognize the dignity of 
life at all stages.  



                  November 27, 2016  

 
Beginning the weekend of November 26/27, the first 
week of Advent, we will begin our Advent/Christmas 
Outreach.  A wreath will be located at the main en-
trance of the Church.  Take a card off the wreath and 
purchase the gift card requested.  Return the gift card to 
the church and place it in the Collection Box also locat-
ed in the main entrance.   
Please have all gift cards returned by Sunday, De-
cember 11th.    This is a way to enable many to make 
Christmas merry!! 

   Calling all Nurses, EMT’s and other 
Health Care Professionals !!! 

 

Once a month, our parish nurses provide a blood pres-
sure clinic after the 8:30 and 10:30 am masses on Sun-
day.  We are in need of nurses, EMT’s and other health 
care professionals to provide this ministry to our pa-
rishioners.  You would not be scheduled for every 
month and we always work around your schedule.   
If you are trained in taking blood pressure readings and 
are interested in volunteering for this ministry, please 
call the parish office at 424-3757 or contact Mary Pel-
rine at pelrineboys@comcast.net. 

 
 

 

December 4, 2016 
 

Join us downstairs after the 10:30 Mass for a short 
story about St. Nicholas and some St. Nicholas Day 

treats.  

HOME HEALTH & HOSPICE FOOT CLINIC 
 
  On November 29th from 8am to 12:00 pm, Our 
Lady of Mercy will be hosting a foot care clinic in 
our church hall operated by the nurses of Home 
Health and Hospice Care.  The Foot Care Clinic is 
open to anyone 50 years of age or older who lives 
in Merrimack or the surrounding area.  The cost of 
$26.00 and is payable by cash or check at the time 
of the appointment. 
  
 For more information or to schedule your 
appointment, please call Home Health and Hos-
pice Care at 689-2931.  For a full schedule of foot 
care clinics, visit our website at www.hhhc.org.  



NOTICE FROM BISHOP LIBASCI 
REGARDING THE DISTRIBUTION  

OF COMMUNION  
 

We all know that the flu and cold season raises all sorts of 
questions with regards to the transmission of germs when 
the faithful receive the Precious Blood from a  
chalice.   
Regarding the elements of Communion, it is not the case 
that the bread alone corresponds to the body of Christ and 
that the wine alone corresponds to the blood of Christ. Ra-
ther, the body and blood of Christ is completely present in 
each of the two elements, in both the bread and the wine.  
Therefore to receive under one form is a valid reflection of 
our true doctrine. 
Bishop Libasci has asked that all parishes in the Diocese,  
for the seasons beginning on the First Sunday of Advent  
until Holy Thursday,  Holy Communion is to be distribut-
ed only under the form of the Consecrated Host. 

 

 
Week #15:  Alyce Bolduc & Roberta Latour  

REMEMBER ...TAKE HOME YOUR PHOTOS  
 
During the month of November we remembered our loved 
ones who have died.  We wish to thank all of you who 
shared your pictures of family and friends with our parish.  
Just a reminder that you should take your photos home 
with you this weekend.    

GIFT IT FORWARD 
An Advent suggestion:  Gift it Forward during Advent.  
So often our Advent is filled with the fast paced planning 
and preparations for Christmas.  This Advent, take some 
time to prepare for Christmas using the spirituality of gift-
giving as part of our preparation.  Do an act or acts of 
kindness for a member of your family, a friend or an ac-
quaintance.  Give your love in a gift of yourself during 
this Advent season.  Then, let them know on a card on 
Christmas Day what you have done as part of preparing 
for the birth of the Christ Child. 
Some suggestions… 

∗ A young child might consider keeping his room 
 clean as a gift to a parent 

∗ A spouse might clean up after dinner as a gift to 
 the other spouse 

∗ A friend might make extra time to do something 
 with a friend as a gift. 

There are many wonderful ways to gift it forward.  Come 
up with your own special ways to give the gift of love.  



Information Page 
 

Acct #:    694750 
 
 
Our Lady of Mercy Parish 
16 Baboosic Lake Road 
Merrimack, NH 03054 
 
 
Contact Person:   Kathleen Rush 
 
 Phone: (603) 424-4477 or (603) 424-3757 
 
 Fax:  (603) 424-1780 
 
 Email Address:   kjrush1@olmnh.org  
 
 

BULLETIN FOR WEEK OF NOVEMBER  27, 2016   
 
  
  
 
 
Kathy 
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